

UNITED STATES SENATE WASHINGTON, D. C. 20510

May 4, 2017

Spence-Chapin Services to Families & Children 410 East 92nd Street, 3rd Floor New York, New York 10128

Dear Friends,

It is an honor to extend my warmest greetings and best wishes as you gather to celebrate Spence-Chapin Services to Families & Children's annual Gala. I am especially delighted to congratulate tonight's honoree, David Barrett, on being recognized for his steadfast leadership and commitment to service.

For over a century, Spence-Chapin Services to Families & Children has worked to assist children and families in navigating the adoption process. Your tireless advocacy continues to be an inspiration and makes a difference in the lives of countless youth. Thank you for your commitment to improving the lives of children and families.

Again, congratulations. As you reflect on all of your accomplishments and look towards the future, please accept my best wishes for a memorable evening.

Sincerely,

Cory A. Booker United States Senator